
Dear Learner, 

Congratulations on securing your place within our Travel and Tourism department. 

The time has come for you to start preparation for your new Travel & Tourism course at Burton and 
South Derbyshire College.  Please see below for information relating to the course uniform 
requirements: 

What we require you to wear 

All the below should be plain with no logos: 
• White or Black short or long sleeve shirt
• Black knee length skirt
• Neck scarf/Tie (see Russums order form for correct colour depending on level)
• Black trousers – black jeans (no rips), black leggings, black cargo trousers.
• Black shoes/trainers
• In the colder months, a black cardigan/jumper is acceptable.

Where to order from? 

• White/black shirts, neck scarfs/ties and black skirts must be purchased from Russums
using the order form provided below

• All other items can be purchased from a source of your choice

We look forward in welcoming you in September. 

Yours faithfully 

The Travel and Tourism Team 




